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November 30, 2006

John C. Rooney, P.E.

City of Racine - Engineering
730 Washington Avenue
Racine, W1 53403

Re: Contract Amendment No. 1
Project I.D. 2703-03-05
16" Street to 21 Street
Ohio Street
City of Racine
Racine

Dear Mr. Rooney:

We are submitting for your approval Contract Amendment No. 1 for the referenced
project. The reason for the contract amendment is due to the change in drilling
subcontractor. Enclosed are 6 signed copies of the contract amendment. Please sign
and return 6 original, unstapled copies to us.

Please contact me if you have any questions.

Regards,

Thomas E. Ringelstetter, P.E.
Clark Dietz, Inc.

Enc.
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